Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

From: Sandra Sterling <sandra-sterling@att.net>

Sent: Saturday, March 9, 2019 9:56 AM

To: Rokke, Jon@Waterboards **Subject:** Cambria water plant

Dear Mr. Rokke, this is to express my support for the Cambria California EWS/SWF plant on the central coast. While we have received much needed rain this season we know what it is like to experience severe drought. We as a community and I as a resident for over 50 years want to make sure we are prepared for the next dry period. Please join with us in making provision for a vital and necessary water plant in this area. Respectfully, Sandra Sterling